
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you to all those children and parents from Year 4 and 5 who made flapjack  

at home to add to what we made in school. 

 

Thank you to the children who gave up their break time to help sell them and to Mr Henderson 

for selling the rest on Friday. 

 

We raised  
 

£70 
Thank you to all those who helped 

by buying and eating the flapjacks! 
 

Thank you also for supporting our learning in RE. 
 

 
 

 


